
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term - 19th September 2025 

Contact 
 

Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 
r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

School Office Tel: 01772 
729880 

 
Class Open Door  

 
Tuesday - 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

 
 
 

For curriculum information, please check the school 
website under Curriculum or Class Info tabs 

I am always at the classroom door at 8:45am each 
day 

Dates for Autumn 

Wednesday 24th September – Flu vaccinations for all 
children who have parental consent 
 
Thursday 2nd October – National Poetry Day 
Autumn Praise @ 10am – Parents welcome to attend  
 
Sunday 12th October – Harvest Service @ St Christopher’s 
@10:30am – everyone is welcome to this all-ages service 
 
Wednesday 15th October – Open Day for parents of 
prospective new starters    4- 6pm 
 
Friday 24th October – School closes for half term holiday @ 
3:15pm and opens again on Tuesday 4th November @ 
8:45am 

In Class 
 We have had a good start to the new school year; the children are settling into their new routines and the Year 3 

children are becoming accustomed to life in KS2, which is a big leap for them in many ways. We have started all our 
new units of work. We are enjoying reading Fantastic Mr Fox together, and completing lots of Reading and Writing 

activities associated with the book. In Maths we are looking at Place Value and manipulating larger numbers in 
different ways. We are loving being on TTRS too. In our RE, the class are looking at the life of David and how his 
values made him an excellent King. Miss Wilson has started studying the Tudors and our homework project is 

closely linked to the work the children are doing in class. We have also begun a drawing unit in Art, gymnastics in 
PE, Forces and Magnets in Science and have been talking in French with Mrs Morris! All in all, a very busy time! 

Earrings 
To clarify: it clearly states on our website, under both the School Uniform Policy and on the PE Uniform Flyer, that 

no earrings or jewellery should be worn for PE for health and safety reasons. PLEASE REMOVE EARRINGS AT HOME 
ON WEDNESDAYS BEFORE COMING TO SCHOOL. Thank you. 

 

 
Class Superstar – 
Leo C for applying himself to his work in a 
quiet, peaceful way 
Elsie for showing resilience with a painful 
arm. She has kept up with her work really well! 
 
Writer of the Week- 
Xander for showing increased stamina and resilience in 
his Writing so far this year 
Joseph for trying really hard to work within the time 
frames when Writing 
 
Christian Value – 
Lilly for making me thankful with her excellent attitude 
to learning 
Paloma for showing her special unique talents with 
singing – she is working very hard on our Autumn Praise! 

 

 
Our Christian Value this half term is Thankfulness 

 

 


